
 
-----Original Message----- 
From:   
Sent: April-11-14 4:33 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: EB-2012-0410, DX Revenue decoupling 
 
This is to indicate my intention to participate in the above consultation that has serious 
negative consequences for the "Conservation First" gov't objectives and all small 
residential and 
GS<50 kw customers in the province. 
Detailed comments will follow. 
 
John McGee 
 
 




